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Accor bondholders approve the proposed
demerger of the two businesses

The three general meetings of holders of Accor bonds held today approved all of the stipulations of the
proposed asset contribution-demerger agreement as well as the contribution to New Services Holding S.A. of
the Accor Group’s services businesses in a transaction governed by the legal rules applicable to demergers,
followed by the attribution by Accor to its shareholders of the New Services Holding shares issued as
consideration for the contributed assets (with no New Services Holding shares attributed to Accor shares

held in treasury).

This approval is an additional step in the process for demerging the two businesses.
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